
 

February 11, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mario Goico, Chairperson 

House Committee on Veterans, Military and Homeland Security 

Statehouse, Room 276-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Goico: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2243 by House Committee on Veterans, Military and 

Homeland Security 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2243 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2243 would prohibit the Kansas State High School Activities Association and its 

member high schools from adopting any rules and regulations that would prohibit a child of a 

military family from training or competing in a high school sport if the child meets the 

requirements for participation and a child’s enrollment in a new high school was a result of a 

change of residence. 

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Education, enactment of HB 2243 would have no 

fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


